
8th Grade Field Trip 
St. Louis Arch 

Thursday, April 4, 2019 
 

In conjunction with  a U.S. History unit of study on Westward Expansion and the 
Civil War, 8th grade students will be visiting the newly renovated St. Louis Arch 
on April 4th. 
 

➔ When: April 4, 2019 
 

➔ Time: 8:30 - 2:30 
 

➔ Cost: $15 (includes admission, lunch in the Arch, and bus) 
 

➔ Permission Form AND MONEY: Due NO LATER THAN MARCH 27 to 
homeroom teacher. No late forms accepted. Checks made out to MMS 

 
➔ Students should wear comfortable shoes and school appropriate clothing. 

 
➔ Students do not need to bring anything with them on the trip. No pencils, 

paper, backpacks, cell phones, purses, and hats etc…… 
 

● If there is a financial hardship, please contact the office. 
 
 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
My child ____________________________________ (PRINT student’s name) 

 
Has my permission  to attend the 8th Grade Field Trip 

 to the St. Louis Arch on April 4th, 2019. 
 

______________________________________________(parent signature) 
 
Emergency Contact number ________________________________________ 
 
Emergency Contact name __________________________________________ 



 
 


